We want to help every family in the UK

talk about and understand their children’s

online world and help keep them safe.
Please come along to a workshop:
Friday 12" October 2018
9.15-10.15am
Eastbrook Primary School

The workshop is delivered by a trained NSPCC
member of staff and free resources will be
given to parents/carers to take away with them.

Please let the office know if you plan
to attend this event, thank you.



